Pete Amos/Sentinel

Highwy 9 repair work continues

BEN LOMOND — Crews continue to  section of highway near Alba Road after probably will not be re-opened until after ~repairs to the roadway from last Janu-
work to shore up a section of Highway 9  discovering ripples in the surface. A New Year’s. The closure is in an area ary’s storm. Permanent repairs are ex-
near here which has been closed since a  Caltrans spokesman said the highway where crews had been making permanent pected to take several months.

Dec. 21 rainstorm. Caltrans closed the




